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To:

From:

Sent: Thur 1/21/2021 10:07:48 AM

Subject: FW: Appointment MSD

Received: Thur 1/21/2021 10:07:48 AM

pneumokokkenvaccinatie ex-covid patienten.pptx

@rivm.nl]

Ter info

trom: NED IEKEEN SEERvr.
Sent: maandag 18 januari 2021 12:42

vo: IED IE SE ov; EXE EEN AEE ov.

Subject: FW: Appointment MSD

Aangezien de gezondheidsraad ook ex-COVID ptn nu adviseert om pneumokokkken vaccinatie te geven op indicatie

van de longarts, vraagt MSD hoe dit is geregeld....

Zie de drie slides

Wie weet daar antwoorden op/kan ik daarvoor bevragen?

Sent: maandag 18 januari 2021 12:31

@rivm.nl>

rivm.nl>

Subject: Appointment MSD

Bedrijfseigendom-Proprietary

Sorry we did not get the chance to talk to you this morning - we completely understand that this is an extremely busy period for

you.

has kindly suggested some next dates when you are available for an appointment from the end of March, but in the

meantime we would really value your feedback and insights on pneumococcal vaccination and ex-COVID patients which we

referred to in the Horizon scan (slides attached).
This topic is crucial for us in our planning and activities around pneumococcal vaccination to ensure that vaccines reach the

patients that need them.

Perhaps it is possible to plan a shorter appointment on this specific topic with you, in a shorter timeframe and not wait until the

end of March?

Thank you for letting us know.

Best wishes,

Waarderweg 39,2031 BN Haarlem
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